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Koon, Nancy

From: Lynn Lindahl <lylindahl@familylife.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:22 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a 
public hearing on this issue if/when that time comes.  Mill Bayou is not an appropriate use as a sewage facility's 
pipe - in this location especially. 
 
It would run through my backyard. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn Lindahl 
22916 Roland Cut-off Road 
Roland, AR   72135 


